
 

 
Over a period of 50 years the Award of Merit has 
been given to many worthy recipients who have 
made a significant contribution to Primary 
Production. This is not to say that these are the only 
ROCA members who have made a worthy 
contribution, but rather they represent the high 
quality of graduates that have been educated at the 
Roseworthy Campus.  
Like the previous years the Selection Panel, who are 
drawn from a broad cross section of those 
connected to primary production, examine the 


